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Subject: ARREST OF MARQUIS MARTIN

The Northern Ohio Violent Fugitive Task Force-Richland County Division,
developed information on the whereabouts of Mansfield resident Marquis Martin,
who was wanted in connection with the November 11" 2010 shooting on
Washington Ave. in the city. Numerous shots were fired, and a female resident
was shot in the eye, as she was attending to several children that were in the
house at the time of the shooting.

The developed information was forwarded to the US Marshals Great Lakes
Regional Fugitive Task Force in Indianapolis, Indiana. Indiana Task Force
members conducted interviews with family members in Indianapolis, which lead
them to a residence in that city. Martin was arrested without incident.

Martin will be extradited back to Richland County for adjudication of his pending
case.
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